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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Conducting Research in the Port Townsend School District 

 

The Port Townsend School District recognizes the importance of relevant and valid academic 

research and is committed to facilitating appropriate research activities in the district.  The Board 

of Directors recognizes the importance of ensuring the appropriateness and integrity of research 

conducted in the District, as well as protecting the privacy and other rights of participants. 

 

The Superintendent will establish procedures for employees or outside, non-commercial agencies 

or researchers to conduct research in the Port Townsend School District 
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